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Our Upcoming Week Reminders

Our Learning

October 12Fall Festival 6 – 8:30 pm

October 18Picture Retake Day

December 7School Spelling Bee

The end of the 1st nine weeks has 
arrived!  Your student is being 
encouraged to take  personal 
responsibility for being prepared for 
school and taking ownership of their 
learning.  They are working on meeting 
4th grade expectations designed to 
prepare them for 5th grade. 

Please make sure your  student reads 
at least 25  mins each night and  
completes their morning  work for 
homework.

Remember that students need to be 
taking AR tests each week and should 
charge their computers nightly.

Information about the Book It 
program was sent home last
week. This is a great way to 
encourage your student to 
read!
Parent/Student/Teacher 
conferences have begun!  Hope 
you have yours scheduled!

New Hope’s fabulous Fall Festival is THIS 
FRIDAY!!  Pre-sales for tickets have begun.  Hope 
to see you there!!  Please come out and support 
New Hope Elementary at this evening of family 
fun!!

FALL FESTIVAL!!!!!

Our Learning
Reading/ELA – Theme and Main Idea
Writing - Informational
Math – Multiplication
Science – Life Science-Ecosystems
Social Studies – A New Nation

Goal Setting: Reading focused – ask your student what 
progress they’ve made in mastering reading standard RL1

ELAGSE4RL1: Refer to details and examples in a text when 
explaining what the text says explicitly and when drawing inferences
from the text.


